



18 August 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

I hope this finds you all well, and your child/children are settling back into a new routine. We have been very impressed at how they have adapted to our new procedures in school, it appears they are ready to be back!

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Anderson (PT Pupil Support) is absent at present. During which time any concerns relating to your child/children should be directed to the following member of Senior Management-

- S1/S4- Ms Currie
- S2/S3- Mr Downie
- S5/S6- Ms McNay

Yours faithfully

Kerry Galbraith Currie Depute Head Teacher





Website: www.lockerbieacademy.dumgal.sch.uk